
MRA Report for AM Sept 18/18 Meeting 

• Membership:  has been increasing gradually over the last 4 years.  This Spring MRA started a 

virtual warm up running series which has peaked interest in some members.  Free for members 

and nominal fee for non-members. 

•  Ice Cream Runs: These two fun runs were a great success with entire families taking part.  

There were 420 runners in the two events. 

•  Run 4 Your Cause: is on Sunday, Oct 21/18 at CMU.  There are seven Charitable organizations 

involved in our run this year.  Also providing a virtual run component to the run. 

• MRA Awards Banquet: is Nov 14/18 at a new location the Canad Inn on Pembina MRA  

participation has outgrown the  Belgium Club. 

•  Race Director’s meeting:  is on Saturday Nov  24/18 9-12 @ Refit Centre. New intiative is to 

help Race Director’s in “Greening Events”. 

• MRA Hall of Fame:  is Monday Apr 8/19 in process of getting a guest speaker. 

• MRA Executive:  President -     Krista Waring 

                              Vice President -               Michelle Sutherland 

                              Past President  -              Bryan Sullivan 

                              Treasurer -                        Judy McMullen 

                              Secretary -                        Dreena Duhame 

• MRA Excecutive Director:      Kathy Wiens 

• Alternate MRA Representative for AM Board Meetings:  Michelle Sutherland - VP 

 

Respectfully submitted by Judy McMullen – MRA Treasurer 

Sept 11/18 

 


